MMINER\/A

Date: 06 July 2021

To our stakeholders:

COMMUNICATION ON PROGRESS

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with

regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected
outcomes.

Unfortunately, some of our Corporate Social Responsibility projects and programs in furtherance
of the UN Sustainable Development Goals which we would want to be included as part of our

COP for the period July 2020- July 2021, are still ongoing and will not be concluded before the 8
of July 2021.

To this end, we hereby ask for an extension period, to enable us post a comprehensive COP that

adequately describes our efforts and progress in implementing the principles of the UN Global
Compact.

Our COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 8" August 2021 at the latest.

Yours sincerely,

Uche Okoronkwo
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